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Wildewood Board of Directors June Meeting will be held on Monday June 9, 2025, at 7 PM at the 
Wildewood Community Center.  

Agenda topics include:  

• Election of Officers for 2025-2026 

• Financial Reports 

• Common Area Maintenance 

• Management Software Update 

• Creation of new Board Policies concerning acceptable/prohibited use of travel trailers in 
Wildewood & attorney recommended updates to comply with Texas Property Code 

• Initiation of Bylaws Update with attorney recommended updated to comply with Texas Property 
Code 

• Executive Session - Collections & Enforcement 

        

Reminder - Annual Membership Meeting June 7, 11 AM Wildewood Community Center. You 
should have received your ballot and meeting notice in the postal mail and a link from Opavote via 
email. Please vote by one of these methods. Contact a board member if you did not receive your ballot 
via mail or email and one will be provided. 

 

 

New HOA Management Software coming soon 

https://eocampaign1.com/web-version/dummy?p=6f5115a4-3e19-11f0-84c9-41222a104c52&pt=campaign&t=1748698477&s=45a28101b1dee2477bc2b0f06cb78251933a1d5a296277484708659a1fc1ea74


A new software package called PayHOA will be implemented July 1. 

 

Important Note: You will receive emails from Wildewood Owners Association with an email 
address of mailer@payhoa.com. Please be sure to check spam and if these emails go to spam, 
please allow this address to be added to your safe senders list.  

 

Important Note 2: You will receive text messages from WOA with a phone number of 859-687-
6879. Please add this number to your contacts so you will recognize it when you receive text 
messages. This number will be used only to send you messages, it cannot receive replies. Please 
continue to use 903-202-0964 or contact a Board Member listed below if you need assistance. 

 

Pool Opening 

Pool is open! Hopefully the weather will start to be more cooperative. If you did not yet pick up your 
pool key, please contact us at 903-202-0964 or wildewoodboard@gmail.com. In order to pick up your 
pool key, please ensure your HOA fees are paid in full, or that you are up to date on your payment plan. 
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